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To, 
All BBPOUs 
Bharat Bill Payment System,  
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 

Subject: BBPS – Product – Enhancement v12.0 
 
Dear BBPOUs, 
  
BBPCU is in the process of implementing a few more enhancements as part of our ongoing effort to optimize the 
system and APIs in order to reduce system load. The said enhancements are available for OUs to test over sandbox 
environment.  
 
The BBPOUs are expected to implement these enhancements within stipulated time lines i.e. by 15th February, 2022. 
Kindly refer to the annexure in this context for details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Rahul Tandon 
Head- Product & Market Development 
Bharat Bill Payment System,  
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
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